
                                                            
 

FRUITRIDGE BRANCH 93 January 2022 Vol. 44/ 01 –  

January 17th Membership Luncheon – Riverside Elks Lodge – 11:30 AM (Has Been Cancel) 

Promoting the Independence and Dignity of Retirement 

Officers                                                                               State President 

Big Sir: George Thoma            (916) 508-1413                               Rick Kindle rick@kindleandassoc.com 

LS: Bob Luttrell                           (916) 455-4756                                     Area 4 Governor 
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Directors                                                                                         NOTICE!                                                                       

Andy Dong              (916) 392-2226                                        If you will be unable to attend this month’s meeting                                                                                                                                          

Bob Olsen                (916) 428-5418                                        please notify Attendance  Committee men  Vince                                                  

Bob Perez                (669) 300-9571                                         Damyanovich   @ (916) 453-0979 or Mike Combs @                                                            

Craig Chalmers       (916) 826-0513                                         (916) 362-4598                                                                                             

Keith Tronson         (916) 395-2771             
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BIG SIR Letter for January 2022 

To the most loyal and dedicated members of SIR 93: 

Cancellation of the January 17th Membership Luncheon 

Jack Reefer and George Thoma met with the Elks Lodge this morning and due to 
the current COVID situation and very low attendance projected for this month, it 
has been decided to cancel the January 17th luncheon. 
 
Hopefully, on February 21st, we will be able to meet once again. The Elks Lodge 
has been very good with us and is willing to work with us on a month to month 
basis. 
 
That being said, we have our work cut out for us this year to try and boost 
attendance and consider any other options going forward. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Yes, it has been a rough and frustrating couple of years, but we are starting to see some loosening of 
the grip this COVID has had on our lives.  And that is good news! 
We are looking forward to everyone shooting par (or at least their age) in golf and for some pin 
splitting at the bowling alley.  How does a golf trip to Carson City sound?  Sounds great to me! We 
are going to have that going on!  How about searching for the best hamburger in the Sacramento 
area?  We are going to get out there and do some tasting and some reviewing! 
Anybody got a volunteer gig they would like to share with a couple of fellow members now and then?  
Some Food Bank prep or distribution? Something along those lines?  Well, there is a new program 
the State SIR is rolling out this year to make SIR and all its fine members more visible in their 
community. Got some pretty cool red t-shirts you can score through this program. 
But most importantly, we are looking forward to seeing YOU! Some come on out and let’s help get 
SIR93 back up and running. 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
SIR Branch 93 needs to collect for the 2022 Membership Dues ($20.00) in order to pay for the 
operational costs of SIR Branch 93. You can mail your check made out to SIR Branch 93 to: 
 
   David Saxby   (Treasurer)     PO BOX 6944    Auburn Ca 95604     
 
 
Stay strong, safe, and healthy to you and your family 

Don’t hesitate to call or email me.   George Thoma Big Humble SIR – gedwaredt123@gmail.com 

         Cell: 1-916-508-1413                 5221 Rosita Way     Sacramento Ca 95822   

 

 

  



George Thoma Bio: 
 

I have been a member of SIR for two and one half years. I was introduced to SIR 
by Andy Dong when I was playing golf with him as part of the Land Park Seniors 
golf group.  
I grew up in St. Louis, MO and am naturally a life-long Cardinal baseball fan!  
And yes, I am old enough to have seen Stan Musial play the year he retired! 
I moved to California in 1971, settling in Oakland.  I worked in the wholesale 
floral supply business and I had an industrial laundry route all around the Bay 
Area. 
I relocated to Sacramento in 2001,working for Raleys as a night crew clerk, and 
finished up my grocery career with the Sacramento Natural Foods Coop. 
I enjoy golfing, hiking, and whittling (not wood carving). 
My wife, Amy Caffrey, and I have been married for 15 years and we live in 
beautiful Hollywood Park. 
I am looking forward to getting to know as many of you as possible.  Best wishes! 
 
Robert Luttrell Bio: 
 

I have lived in Sacramento most of my life; Tahoe Park, Land Park, and now in 
East Sacramento. I attended Holy Spirit Elementary School and Bishop 
Armstrong High School, now known as Christian Brothers. I continued my 
education at Sac City College finishing with a degree in criminal justice before 
graduating from Sac State with a BS degree in Social Science. 
 
I began working for the City of Sacramento; first with the Department of Parks, 
then with the Utilities Dept as a street cleaner, and continued my career working 
with the fire department for 34 years. After 21 years as a firefighter, I was 
promoted to become an Arson Investigator. In 2001 I was appointed to 
Supervisor Investigator for Sacramento City before retiring in 2006. 
 
I have been involved with the sport of rugby for most of my adult life. First, by 
playing for the Sacramento Men's club for 17 years, then coaching at 
Sacramento State winning a National Title in 2000, Carmichael Eagles High 
School Club, and currently at Christian Brothers High School. 
 
My wife, Kathy and I enjoy many outdoor activities, including Clamping (camping 
in trailer), golfing, softball, and traveling to Rugby World Cup Matches. 
 
I am following in my father's footsteps as he was also a Little Sir and Big Sir over 
20 years ago 
 



Listing of Officers / Chairman for 2022 
  
 
Big SIR:  George Thoma 
 
Little SIR: Bob Luttrell 
 
Branch Secretary:  Dave Pevny 
 
Assistant Branch Secretary: Vacant 
 
Branch Treasurer:  Dave Saxby 
 
Assistant Treasurer: Warren Weber 
 
Membership Chairman:  Alan Baker  
 
Nominating:  Craig Chalmers Dale Cummings  Jack Reefer 
 
RAMP: Currently Vacant 
 
Activities: Dale Cummings 
 
Publicity:  Jack Reefer 
 
Travel:  Bob Perez 
 
Web Master:  Brent Williams 
 
Golf Club Chairman: John Senna 
 
Golf Club Handicapper & Newsletter Editor: Connor Chin 
 
Bowling (Tuesday) at Country Club Lanes: Michael Combs and Hansel Johnson 
 
Bowling (Thursday) at The Alley (Elk Grove): Bob Olsen & Kenneth Hill 
 



 



SIR 93 Roster Book – Go to the SIR 93 Officers / Committees Web Page 

Accessing SIR 93 Member Roster 

 

1. Form a web browser, go to the SIR 93 website Officers/Committees page at https://sir93.org/sir93_003.htm 

2. Click on the Membership Roster button  

 
3. Type in frbranch93 in the Username field 

 
4. Type ElksLodgeRiverside in the password field and click the Sign in button (make sure the E in Elks the L in 

Lodge and the R in Riverside are capitalized) 

A pdf copy of the current Membership Roster will be opened on your computer.  You can then save or print the roster 

from the opened copy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://sir93.org/sir93_003.htm


From Jack Reefer: 

Land Park Seniors Golf is comprised of members SIR 69 and SIR 93 and others are 
inviting you to join us every Tuesday at Land Park 9 AM for 9 holes of golf. 
Currently running 20-24 players each week - room for more. $5 buy in playing for 
lowest number of putts for 9 holes, gross score on three selected holes plus 
closest to the pin for sleeve of golf balls. Group divided into two groups based 
on index 0-24 and 24 plus no index. 

This is considered as a non-SIR Event or Activity for other people outside of SIR 
play at the Tuesday Land Park Seniors Golf. Remember, you play at your own risk 
and judgement of health conditions.  

Email sent out every Sunday morning asking who is playing. To join email list 

contact mratz246@sbcglobal.net. Questions - Phone Mike Ratzlaff 916-768-6348.  

You must check in with the pro shop and let them know if you are walking or 

riding for your tee time payment.  

January’s Birthdays 

Jim Drago, Badge #018; ………………………………………………………………69                                                                                                

Stan Kisbey, Badge # 025; ……………………………………………………………91   

Michael McKenna, Badge # 046; Transfer Member 09-17…………… 79 

Tim Fuller, Badge # 058;…………………………………………..…………………. 64 

Bernard Ditter. Badge # 050; Transfer Member 10-17………………… 75  

Sergay Ivasian, Badge # 061………………………………………………………… 86   

Oscar Hughes, Badge 146 …………………………………………………………… 77  

mailto:mratz246@sbcglobal.net


 



 



Words of Wisdom and Hello from SIR 93 Golf – January 2022 Newsletter 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dale Cummings is in hotel and golf course negotiations for the Carson City Team Scramble 

from Sunday – June 5th (Hotel Arrival) – June 6th and June 7th Four Man Team Scramble – June 

8th (Hotel Departure). 

The 2022 SIR 93 Golf Membership Drive has been completed as of December 31st with 56 

register golfers – Down from the 2021 total of 66. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The WHS Handicap Roster as of March 1st will be the seeding factor for the Four Club 

Championship Flights (A to D). The Sunday’s Actual Handicap Calculation before the respective 

Club Championship Round will be used in that Tournament Round Net Score Calculation. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The 2022 March Golf Tournament Application with the appropriate fees needs to be 

submitted to the Golf Tournament Sign-up Table: 

Inside the Bar Area - the Riverside Elks Lodge – February 21st (Monday) - 10:30 to 11:30 AM  

It is anticipated that the first two tournaments of the 2022 Golf Season would be on 

Wednesday, March 23rd and March 30th. 

A March Tournament Application will be included in the February Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


